L’'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

Sept 23, 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:

Monday, Sept 26th -PAC Meeting (beginning at 7:00 pm)

Tuesday, Sept 27th -Oak Bay band Parents AGM (beginning at 6:30 pm)

Wednesday, Sept 28th -First Team Planning Day for school staff. Students are welcome to school for
9:55 am

Friday, Sept 30th -National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (non-instructional day)
Cops For Cancer

Oak Bay High School's Cops for Cancer campaign has been progressing very smoothly thus far. We had over 100 students
help out for the car wash, and the garage sale also had a very good turnout. The students have been canvassing the
neighborhood for donations and to advertise the drop-off bottle drive we will have this Saturday, September 24th, from
9-3 in the Cranmore parking lot. The online auction will be live until the evening of September 28th, and many new items
have been added, including a 1-night package at the Magnolia Hotel and Spa, a one night stay the Victoria Delta Ocean
Pointe Resort, along with a two night stay at the Alert Bay lodge (https://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2022). Quite a few
students are sacrificing their hair and have begun to seek donations for the head shave that will be held on September
28th. The riders are due to arrive on October 6th, and the students are looking forward to giving a cheque to the Cops for
Cancer riders soon. Please consider going to the Oak Bay Team Fundraising Page, to make your donations

(http://bit.ly/OBCAC2022).

From the Career Center:

November 2nd Oak Bay will be hosting a Career Expo where students will have the opportunity to engage in
workshops to learn what it would be like to work in a variety of careers. As such, we are looking for volunteers,
most particularly in the health sciences and technology sectors, to come and share their careers and
experiences. Please email rtaggart@sd61.bc.ca if you are interested in helping out.

PAC Meeting (Monday, Sept 26th @ 7:00 pm in the cafeteria)
Just another reminder that we would appreciate as many parents as possible to come and join the school PAC.

This first meeting of the year will help shape PAC activities and the direction we would like this year’s PAC to

go.
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